
Rules Committee, 

It's really quite simple... if we were monitoring other countries voting, we would think it absurd 

and wrong that after the popular vote would be cast, that another body would be able to 

override that popular vote. We don't do it in meetings, or on the floor of the senate. It was ok 

in the days before computers, but it is the 21st century and people want their voices heard. 

Plus, candidates would have to visit Oregon. Electing the president by popular vote is the 

right thing to do. 

Ray Rippey  

rays_im@vmtsoft.com  

2193 Foots Creek Rd.  

Gold Hill, Oregon 97525 
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